
Good Afternoon Ann, 
                                    The letter of Intent for demolition was sent to the following people, They are all known to me 
as I own the property at 73 Merrill St. 

 
Michael B Metevier. 
51 Quebec Street, Portland, Me. 04101. 
 
Mary Kathryn Lattanzi. 
65 Merrill Street, Portland, Me. 04101 . 
 
James and Francesca Dibiase. 
69 Merrill Street, Portand, Me. 04101.  
 

Peter L Bass. 
70 Merrill Street, Portland, Me. 04101 
 

Regarding the other issues you have brought up, I can not speak to them as I first 
need to discuss them with the owner who is out of State this weekend. I will call 
you and set up a meeting early next week as soon as I possibly can. 
Thank you, 
 

Jon Sampson. 
. 
 
 
 
 
 


